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The Facts 
 
Owner  Ralph Brennan Restaurant Group 
 
Location  115 Bourbon Street 

New Orleans, LA 70130 
 
Telephone  504-598-1200 
 
Website  www.redfishgrill.com 
 
Facebook  facebook.com/RedfishGrillBourbonStreet 
 
Opening  January 16, 1997 
 
Designer  Luis Colmenares 
 
Executive Chef  Chris Vazquez 
 
Executive Chef 
Ralph Brennan Restaurant Group Haley Bittermann 
 
Executive Pastry Chef 
Ralph Brennan Restaurant Group Drew Pope 
 
General Manager  Adam Rahn 
 
Hours Weekend Brunch 
 Friday–Sunday 10AM-3PM 
 Dinner 
 Monday-Thursday 5PM-9:30PM 
 Friday/Saturday 5PM-10PM 
 Sunday 5PM-9PM 
 
Menu Casual and cool, funky and fun, this is the place for 

straight-up Gulf seafood.  Red Fish Grill relies on local 
farmers and fishermen to provide its kitchen with the 
freshest possible seasonal bounty for the raw bar and the 
New Orleans classics on the menu, as well as his more 
exotic creations.  Have your Oysters freshly shucked, flash 
fried, and tossed in a Crystal BBQ sauce with house made 
Blue Cheese Dressing on the side, or simply glistening on the 
half shell. Order your Shrimp Jumbo Grilled, Ginger Glazed, 
or with Creamy Stone-Ground Grits and Créole Sauce.  The 
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signature Wood Grilled Redfish is served on the half-shell, 
with Tasso Ham and Roasted Mushroom, Pontalba Potatoes, 
topped with sautéed Louisiana Jumbo Lump Crabmeat and a 
Lemon Butter Sauce.   

 
Venue  Bare tables, a cement floor, and exposed brick form the 

industrial chic backdrop for the colorful décor 
commissioned of local artist Luis Colmenares, who has 
embellished just about every surface of the main dining 
room and bar with sea creatures: giant pearl-bearing oyster 
sculptures preside over the oyster bar; a monumental red 
fish defines the predominant wall; scores of painted metal 
fish swim overhead – and an octopus clings to a pendant 
light.  Smaller private rooms depart from the theme, but 
are no less vibrant, painted in cheery mustard yellow.  

 
Private Dining  Red Fish Grill features three private dining areas perfect 

for private lunch, dinners, meetings, & receptions. Red 
Fish Grill can accommodate 250 people for full-service 
dining and 500 people for cocktail receptions.  

 
Dress Code  Casual 
 
Reservations  Recommended. Reservations can be made by phone or 

through website at www.redfishgrill.com    
 
Payment  Cash and all major credit cards 
 
Gift Certificates  Available in all denominations, gift cards can be ordered in 

person (card must be presented), by phone, or through our 
website, http://www.neworleans-food.com/giftcard.php 

 
Parking   Street Parking and Garages within walking distance.  
 
 
 
For more information:                                                          
Simone Rathlé | simoneink, llc | simone@simoneink.com 
 


